
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 4th October, 2019 

An Invitation from your child 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
On Thursday 17th October, at the beginning of the school day, Class 5 Dragon 
will be showcasing an assembly about Earth and Space. This will take place in 
the main hall.  

 
We invite you to come and watch our assembly, which will begin at 9:05am and 
will run until 9:30am. 
 
We look forward to you seeing our performance.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mrs Begum 
Dragon Class Teacher 


